
Welcome to February in B House  

LHS Celebrates Black History Month 
I can’t get enough of Poet Laureate, Amanda Gorman !  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XOieGJl6g4s 
 
 
 

 
 
And… ​We Are America Project​ Check this out  LHS former and 
current students share their stories of their diverse AMERICA. The 
next book in the series is out this week.  

We Are America Lowell 2020 is Hot Off the Press​!  
Twenty-three students in the LHS semester 1 Seminar in American 
Diversity class just wrote their book: ​We Are America Lowell 2020.  
 
Their book joins a growing collection supported by the National ​We Are 
America Project,​ created by LHS Alumni!  
Copies of the new book are $10.  Jessica Lander has agreed to drive 
copies to the school and leave them with your name on them at the 
front desk.  
Proceeds of the book will go to funding the book the Seminar is 
writing this spring.   You can venmo Jessica at: @Jesslander  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XOieGJl6g4s
https://www.weareamericaproject.com/
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Semester 2 begins Wednesday 2/3/21  
Contact your guidance counselor for any questions or concerns with 
your schedule. 
Continue to read weekly emails from the Head of School and from me 
B House 
We will be offering ​MANY​ credit recovery opportunities during 
February vacation, stay tuned to your advisory class, the LHS website 
and emails from your house office about these opportunities!  
 
 
 


